
 

 

 
Dear Liam McFadden, 
 
Thank you for consulting London City Airport. This proposal has been assessed from an 
aerodrome safeguarding perspective. Accordingly, it was found not to conflict with London 
City Airport’s safeguarding criteria.  
 

LPA Reference 22/03045/VAR 

Proposal Section 73 application to vary Conditions 2 
(Approved documents) 8 (Aircraft 
Maintenance) 12 (Aircraft Stand Location) 17 
(Aircraft Take-off and Land Times) 23, 25, 26 
(Daily limits) 35 (Temporary Facilities) 42 
(Terminal Opening Hours) 43 (Passengers) and 
50 (Ground Running) to allow up to 9 million 
passengers per annum (currently limited to 6.5 
million) arrivals and departures on Saturdays 
until 18.30 with up to 12 arrivals for a further 
hour during British Summer Time (currently 
allowed until 12.30), modifications to daily, 
weekend and other limits on flights and minor 
design changes, including to the forecourt 
and airfield layout attached to planning 
permission 13/01228/FUL allowed on appeal 
APP/G5750/W/15/3035673 dated 26th July 
2016 which granted planning permission for; 
"Works to demolish existing buildings and 
structures and provide additional 
infrastructure and passenger facilities at 
London City Airport" 

Location London City Airport, Hartmann Road, 
Silvertown, London, E16 2PX 

Borough Newham 

 
LPA Ref: 22/03045/VAR 
 
London City Airport Ref: 2023/LCY/041 
 
 
Date: 10/02/2023 



  

Case Officer Liam McFadden 

 

London City Airport has now assessed the above application against safeguarding criteria and 
can confirm that we have no safeguarding objections to the proposed development. 

  

This response represents the view of London City Airport Ltd as of the date of this letter and applies 
solely to the above stated application. This letter does not provide any indication of the position 
of any other party, whether they are an airport, airspace user or otherwise. It remains your 
responsibility to ensure that all the appropriate consultees are properly consulted.  
 
If any changes are proposed to the information supplied to London City Airport in regard to this 
application which become the basis of a revised, amended or further application for approval, 
then as a statutory consultee London City Airport Ltd requires that it be further consulted on any 
such changes prior to any planning permission, or any consent being granted. 
 
If you need guidance, templates, documents or have any queries please contact 
safeguarding@londoncityairport.com 
 
 
Kind regards, 
Simon Vince 
On behalf of London City Airport 


